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Welcome Back to School  
 

Fifth Grade 
South West Park Elementary 

 
Dear Families, 

Welcome to the 2021 – 2022 school year.  We hope you enjoyed your 
summer, and found time to have your child practice 
multiplication/division facts and read for fun.  It is extremely important 
that your child continues to review and practice this essential skills/facts 
in order to achieve success in fifth grade.  

A supply list is available for the 2021-2022 school year.  We appreciate 
your sacrifice in purchasing school supplies to support your student.  

We hope to meet you all, at Back to School Night in August whether in 
person or virtually. This is where teachers will present information about 
the school year, academic goals, and expectations.  We look forward to 
working with you this school year in order for your child to have a 
wonderful academic school year.    

 

 
  

Dear Students,  

We are extremely excited to have you as a fifth grade student.  With your effort 
and enthusiasm, we will have a successful school year.  If you would like to start 
preparing for fifth grade, you should memorized multiplication facts 1 – 12, in 
order to succeed in math.  We encourage you to read every day during the 
summer. You can read stories, travel magazines, recipe books, anything that 
captures your interest. The important thing is to remember what you read.  We 
look forward to seeing you in August!  Remember to have your purple swag 
ready for spirit Fridays.  Go Roadrunners!  

 

Thank you!  

5th grade teachers 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Monday, August 9, 2021 

First Day of School 

October 25 – 29, 2021 

 Parent Conferences 
 

Important Announcements 

 

1. Please have school 
supplies ready by the first 
week of school.  

2. Please fill out the forms 
required for the start of 
the school year. 
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School supplies for the 2021-2022 school year for 5th grade students: 

 

REQUIRED (Please try to have by the first week of school): 

 
1 Binder de 1”- 1 1/2” inches (3 rings).  

4 folders  

2 “EXPO” white board eraser markers 

5 composition notebooks  

2 boxes of #2 pencils- Ticonderoga prefered  

1 pencil  eraser 

2 glue sticks (elmers is prefered) 

2 Black Sharpies 

1 box of color pencils  

1 handheld sharpener for color pencils 

4 highlighters in different colors.  

 

Optional (We greatly appreciate your donations): 
1 bottle of Sanitizer GermX or Purell (district approved) 

2 boxes of Kleenex 

 “ziploc” bags any size  

Paper towels  

Sanitizing Wipes  

Index cards,  

Black Sharpies  

Post-it notes any size 

 

 

Thank you for your Support  

The Fifth Grade Team  
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